Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee:

My name is Sabrina Flick and I graduated from Tri-City College Prep High School in Prescott,
Arizona. Prior to graduating from high school, I graduated with honors from Yavapai
Community College with an Associate of Arts Degree. I was an active member of the Tri-City
Prep basketball, soccer, softball, and volleyball teams. I have held presidential positions in the
National Honors Society and Student Council. I have also been a member of Junior Lions Club,
Mu Alpha Theta Honors Society, and P.A.L (Peer Assistance Leadership). Throughout my high
school career I have really enjoyed volunteering around my community with my school service
groups and through my church.

To further my education I will be attending Northern Arizona University in the fall to pursue
bachelor’s degrees in Interior Design and Business. I am very grateful for this opportunity and I
am excited to make the most out of it. I would like to thank the Matt Stager Scholarship
Committee for providing me with the aid to fulfill my dream.

Thank you again for this opportunity,

Sabrina Flick



